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***This is a unique link.  Please do not forward.***
Dear Landsat Imagery User, 

The U.S. Geological Survey is conducting a survey of Landsat imagery users like you to gain a better understanding of the current uses, applications, and benefits of the imagery.  This information is essential as policy and decision makers go forward with designing the next generation of Landsat satellites, as well as to ensure the efficient and suitable provision of current and archived Landsat imagery.
That is why your participation in this survey is so important.  We need users like you to tell us the role Landsat imagery plays in your work and research, your opinions about attributes of the imagery, and your insights regarding its benefits.  Please click on the following link to begin the survey: 

[URL]
If you use Lotus Notes as your email client, you will need to copy the link above into your browser or modify Lotus Notes settings (click here for instructions
After we receive your completed on-line survey, your email address will be deleted from our database.  All responses will be released only as summaries and not linked in any way to individuals.
If you have any questions or comments, contact us at fort_survey_tech@usgs.gov . Thank you very much for helping with this important study! 
Sincerely,
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Bruce Quirk

Program Coordinator

Land Remote Sensing Program

U.S. Geological Survey
http://remotesensing.usgs.gov/
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